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October 2023   
 

 
 
 
 But if 

 

Spring is here! 
 

Please pickup any 
visible trash that might 
have blown in over the 

winter. 

 
 
 
 

 

In regard to our drainage infrastructure 
We have had an engineer look at our existing system to determine required 

maintenance. We are moving forward with getting the catch basins cleaned and 
following that we are getting quotes for significant maintenance which is long-

overdue and needed. 

The Streets 
Oakland County has been contacted for cold patching of our streets and will 
perform the work as soon as they have availability. Hot patching will follow 

later, as it is not done this time of year. 
Street cleaning will be scheduled to follow the completion of the patching. 

 

*** 

 
 
 

STONE MEADOW NEWSLETTER   
 

Find and follow us on 
Facebook by searching 
“Official” Stone Meadow 

Clarkston 

  
Quick neighborhood updates 

and info are posted there 

 

Garbage pickup 
Priority is changing our pickup day from Monday to Friday, effective Friday, April 11. 

Since the last Monday pickup will be March 31 and the first Friday pickup will be April 11, 
there will be almost a two-week gap between pickups. 

  
Also, because our contract with Priority covers the entire subdivision we are unable to 
suspend individual household pickup during vacations or long periods away from home 

as requested by some residents, we will however try to negotiate that in our next 
contract. 

 
 

    
With the arrival of warmer weather, we can expect increased activity in the 
neighborhood. Complaints about speeding have been received, so please 
drive slowly and safely. Additionally, when walking, always use sidewalks 

where possible. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you have any questions or requests for the 
board or treasurer we would like it in writing, 

this allows us to keep a record of it and be 
able to update you with any change. 

  
Phone numbers on the SMA web page are to 

be used for emergencies. 
 

Send all emails to: 
stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com 

Online Payment  
 

Instructions on how to make 
your dues payments online 

are posted on your dues 
invoice. 

 
Send questions or issues to 
stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.

com 
 

April - June 2025 

 

http://www.stonemeadow/

